

Stony Point North Elementary School

8200 Elizabeth (913) 627-4500 Kansas City, Ks 66112 Fax: (913) 627-4537

www.kckps.org

Dear Stony Point North Families,

We hope you have had an enjoyable and relaxing summer! On behalf of the Stony Point North staff we want to welcome you to the 2018-2019 school year. We are so excited to see you and the children again. It is going to be a great year!

As you may know there has been a lot going on at Stony Point North with the construction and renovations taking place. We are so fortunate to have the opportunity to have these improvements done to our school. The building is looking great!

It's hard to believe, but in just a week we will be back in school to begin a fabulous 2018-2019 school year. Here are a couple of dates to remember:



Thursday, August 9th-"Pop and Drop" from 4 p.m.-6 p.m. This is a time for you to "Pop" in, meet the teachers and "Drop" off supplies.



Friday, August 10th-First day of school



Wednesday, August 29th-Open House from 5:30-7:30

This year we will be using our new communication system, Infinite Campus, to send out messages via text and/or e-mail. Also, please check our Stony Point North website at spnorth.schools.kckps.org for information. Follow us on facebook- Stony Point North Elementary and Stony Point North PTA.

If you have any questions, please call us at 913-627-4500. We are so excited to kick-off our 2018-2019 school year. See you soon!

Sincerely,

Jane Martin

Princinal

Darcey Bast

Assistant Principal